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Hello Families!  

  

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! We are so 

excited to welcome everyone back to school in 

person. The first few weeks might be an adjustment 

for some, but we will do our best to make the 

transition back as easy as possible. 

 

Our work time will begin at 9:00 am, with group 

starting promptly after. Please have your child 

here on time so they can participate and be 

prepared for the school day, as we will be 

learning and practicing our daily routine. 

 

This month’s focus will be learning all about our 

planets and what makes up our Solar System. 

We will be working on various Practical Life, 

sensorial, and science works to get a better 

understanding of space. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any 

questions or concerns via email at 

Kimberlin.ursenbach@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

 

 

 

  

 All School Bulletin 

  

Tuesday, September 5th 

First Day of School  

 

Wednesday, September 20th 

Class Pictures 

 

Wednesday September 27th 

Individual School Pictures 

 

October 26th & 27th 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Ezra - 9/03 

Noah - 9/10 

Noelle - 9/27 

 

 

  

  

 


